
From: Luc Wille <willel@fau.edu>
Sent: Friday, February 9, 2024 10:32:51 AM
To: Tiffany Roberts Briggs <briggst@fau.edu>
Subject: Re: Request for support of Geosciences curriculum update
 
Dear Tiffany:

Thank you for your email. The physics department recognizes the proposed changes to the curriculum
and strongly supports them.

Thank you and have a great weekend! --Luc

Luc T. Wille
Professor and Chair
Department of Physics
Florida Atlantic University
Email: willel@fau.edu
tel. (561) 297-3380

From: Tiffany Roberts Briggs <briggst@fau.edu>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 11:46 AM
To: Luc Wille <willel@fau.edu>
Subject: Request for support of Geosciences curriculum update
 
Luc,
 
Just a quick note to make you aware of a couple of changes that we're making to our undergraduate curriculum that involves courses from your
department. For our B.S. Geosciences Geology concentration, we plan to add PHY 2048L as a requirement. Additionally, at the moment students pursuing
this major are required to take either PHY 2044 or PHY 2049. We plan to remove PHY 2044 as an option, and thus simply require them to take PHY
2049 moving forward. 
 
I would greatly appreciate it if you would kindly respond to this email acknowledging these changes and indicating your support.
 
With thanks,
Tiffany
 
----
Tiffany Roberts Briggs, Ph.D.
Chair & Associate Professor
Department of Geosciences
Florida Atlantic University
Boca Raton, FL 33431
561-297-4669
Coastal Studies Lab

http://www.geosciences.fau.edu/coastal/

